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SAND HUTTON 
Dates for your diary 
 
 

 

Sharing Assembly – Friday 17th May 
@2.30pm 
 
SATS – W/C 13th May 
 
PTA Family Quiz Night – Friday 17th 
May 6-8pm 
 
Brownlee Triathlon – Y6 Tuesday 21st 
May 
Finish for half term – Thursday 23rd May 
 
Cross Country Alliance – Monday 10th 
June @1.30 to be held at Sand Hutton 

WARTHILL EVENTS 
Dates for your diary 
 
 
 

Sharing Assembly – Friday 10th May 
@2.30pm 
 
SATS – W/C 13th May 
 
FOWS Cinema Evening - Tuesday 21st May 
 
 
Brownlee Triathlon – Tuesday 21st May 
 
Finish for half term – Thursday 23rd May 
 
Cross Country Alliance – Monday 10th June 
@1.30 to be held at Sand Hutton 
 

 

Federation 

 

Over the next couple of weeks, many of our children will be taking a variety of 

assessments. We will keep the school day as 'normal' as possible and ensure that 

children are able to do their best. From everyone in both schools, we wish all the children 

the very best of luck. We know that our children will give them all their best shot! 

(Generally children say that they enjoy doing these tests). 

 

As many parents may already be aware, Mrs Hind will be leaving Warthill in July and is 

looking forward to a well-earned retirement.  Our well wishes for her retirement will follow 

in due course but in the meantime, we are seeking to recruit her replacement and the 

new member of staff will continue to work alongside Mrs Liston. Finding a suitable 

replacement is something we are taking very seriously and we are pleased to say that 

the position has generated a great deal of interest. The interviews will take place in the 

week before the half term holiday. 

 

Deadline for ordering Class/School photographs is 9.00am Monday 20th May. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sandhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk/


Sand Hutton 

Class 1 

Just before Easter we had a wonderful trip to Pear Tree Farm. The children had the 

chance to undertake a range of activities including interacting with various farm animals 

and the chance to create their own scarecrows. The day was perfectly rounded up by 

toasting marshmallows on the open fire.  

             

             

                                 

 

Class 2                                    

 
Class 2 shared their Egyptian museum with class 3S 
 
 

     
 
 
Class 3 
 
Welcome back Miss Worrall and Miss Flowers, our student teachers.  
 
 
              
 



 
 
 
Warthill 
            
 
Infants 
 
The Infants are really enjoying the current dinosaur topic.  The Reception children are 
acting out the role of amateur palaeontologists – digging for fossils and categorising 
dinosaurs. 
The KS1 children have used their research skills to compile a dinosaur fact file, full of 
fascinating facts and illustrations.  Please feel free to pop in and have a read! 
The children have also produced some beautiful artwork – including a piece inspired by 
their favourite book - ‘Dinosaurs Love Underpants’. 
 
 

  
 
 
 
Junior Class 
 
What a busy start to the summer term!  
In maths we have been exploring and investigating angles. The children have been looking 
for angles all around us as well as measuring, ordering and comparing angles.  
In English we have been dragon experts; creating information texts all about our dragon. 
The children have been working on their use of conjunctions and topical vocabulary.  
Emily from NYBEP visited us last Thursday to judge the end of our design and technology 
projects. All teams worked hard on their project and produced a chocolate product that 
was: environmentally friendly; profitable and linked to Yorkshire and the local area. The 
teams had to market their product with an advert and a poster and present this to our 
visitor and class audience.  
Year 6s continue to work hard towards their SATs which take place next week. We all wish 
them the very best of luck. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    

 


